
Please be advised that Treasury Board Secretariat has introduced a new Directive on the 
Management of Expenditures of Travel, Hospitality and Conferences, effective January 1, 2011. 
(hot link: http://www.tbs-sct.gc.ca/pol/doc-eng.aspx?id=19855).  We are currently in the process 
of updating the departmental Hospitality policy and corresponding Delegations of Authority 
Restrictions. A summary of the new requirements can be found at the following website: 
http://intracom.hq-ac.prv/en/cfob/communications/messages/13-12-2010.shtml 
 
For policy inquiries please contact Dave Gudgeon at (819) 994-3345 or Heidi Bénard (819) 953-
9491 and for Delegations of Authority questions, please contact Michel Godin at (819) 997-6390 
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